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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # / Exp Date NDC UPC 
TETRACYC CAP 250MG HERI 
100@ H190666 07/31/2022 23155001701 32315501701 

TETRACYC CAP 500MG HERI 
100@ 

L191028 11/30/2022; L191027 

11/30/2022; K190953 
10/31/2022; 

K190952 10/31/2022; 
G190611 

06/30/2022; G190610 
06/30/2022; 

G190609 06/30/2022 

23155001801 32315501801 

Avet is recalling the above item/lots due to an out of specification result during long term 
stability testing. This recall is to the consumer level. Affected product started shipping August 
2019. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 




